
INFO-COMM n. 02/20 – 04/02/2020 
 
We wish to inform that following supply issues, IAME will start providing the spark plug cap NGK, 

IAME part number: 10543 (shown in picture) as an alternative to the current PVL, IAME part 

number: 10544. 

 

 

P.N.: 10543 

 

Since some years now, we have started indicating the PVL spark plug cap (p.n. 10544) in the IAME 

International Final technical regulations of the engines provided with such component, as the only 

one allowed.  Should you have conformed the regulations of your national series to such 

regulations, with the same prescription, kindly amend them by adding the NGK, IAME p.n. 10544, 

option as well. 

 

Kindly inform the concerned Race Promoters and/or your national Federation, should the 

regulations be in charge of either one or the other, depending on each specific case. 

 

We thank you for your attention and we send our best regards. 

 

IAME S.p.A.S.U. 


